PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 3"4 October 2021

Learning about feelings has been a big
focus in pre school this week and the
children have produced some lovely
pieces of artwork showing what different
emotions look like. During carpet time
they have been showing their friends and
teachers what an angry, sad, happy and
excited face looks like which was lots of
fun! The children will now begin to
explore and talk about how they can
make their classroom a better place, with
a focus on good listening, keeping it tidy
and being kind to their friends. In maths
they will be learning about the “square”
shape and will focus on name recognition
in literacy. The children will also begin to
explore their senses and will have the
opportunity to make a musical shaker in
class.

MESSAGE FROM THE
TEACHERS:

Please ensure that your child wears full school
uniform every day. Trainers should only be
worn on PE days.
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LIBRARY:

We are pleased to let you know that PS will be
to borrow library books from Sunday.

Please make sure your library books are
returned to school in the yellow library folders
on your child’s scheduled library day.

HOME ACTIVITY:

Please complete the VLE activities

with your children on the day that \Q
they are at home. The activities will
be on the website and the link will be k

shared with you via Class Dojo.
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